
 

 

 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 6TH NOVEMBER – 10TH NOVEMBER 

Our value this term is Community. 

                                  

 

ATTENDANCE FOR THE YEAR 

Whole School: 92.6% 

Acorns Class: 95.82% 

Oaks Class: 90.52% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 93.13% 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

6th 

Inset Day 

TUESDAY 

7th 

Bonfire Night Menu 

ASC – Nature Inspired Bibury Oaks 

WEDNESDAY 

8th 

 

ASC – Gecko Tennis Club 

THURSDAY 

9th 
PE Lessons 

Wear PE kit to school. 

No Swimming. Collect at normal time.  

ASC – Bibury Oaks, Sports Club. 

FRIDAY 

10th 
 

 

ASC – Bibury Oaks 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

Saturday 11th November PTA tombola at the Bibury Village Christmas Fair. 

Thursday 16th November Swimming Starts 

Friday 17th November Children In Need Day – Wear something spotty. 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Lunch Menu 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Production – Baptist Church 

Friday 22nd December Break Up 

Monday 8th January Term begins 



 

 

BIKEABILITY 

Tuesday 7th November, Wednesday 8th November & Monday 13th November -Year 5 and Year 6 

Bikeability. 

 

 

SWIMMING 

No Swimming this week. 

Swimming Dates: 

Term 2 – 16th, 23rd, 30th Nov and 7th, 14th Dec. 

Term 3 – 11th, 18th, 25th Jan and 1st, 8th Feb. 

Term 4 – 22nd, 29th Feb, and 7th, 14th, 21st March 

Please ensure that you have paid through ParentPay. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  

We have space in our after school clubs. Please email the office if you would like your child to 

attend. All clubs run from 3.15 – 4.15pm.  

Day  Club Cost  

Monday  Crafty Bibury Oaks £2.50 

Tuesday Nature Inspired 

Bibury Oaks 

£2.50 

Wednesday  Gecko Club – Tennis FOC 

Thursday  Sports Club  FOC 

Friday Bibury Oaks  £2.50 

 

RAG BAG BIN 

There is a Ragbag bin at Bibury Football Club for bagged pre-loved clothes. Each time the bin is 

emptied the PTA get around £60. If you have any unwanted clothes then please drop them off 

there. 

 



 

 

SPARKLER SAFETY 

From the NHS, Police and GCC. 

 

STORY TIME SESSIONS 

We are delighted to be able to offer Story Time sessions from Monday 13th November for 

younger children.  Please let your friends and family know as this is open to the community. 

Mum’s, Dad’s, Grandparents, Nannies, Aunties and Uncles will be most welcome to bring along a 

child. 

 



 

 

BIBURY VILLAGE CHRISTMAS FAIR 

Thank you for all your donations towards the PTA tombola to be held at the Christmas Fair. 

 


